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Please don't take away parents voices.  It is a democratic process, to elect school 

board members.  America was founded on this principle.  It is plain wrong - to attempt 

to silence parents voices, but taking away the power of an elected school board.  

This bill is in DIRECT CONFLICT with the Democratic will of parents, citizens, and 

tax payers.  Frankly, these attempts to do this sort of thing draws suspicion of this 

continued "State of Emergency".  And a closed Capitol Building.  It is somewhat 

telling, in that this sort of thing is being considered.  Please represent the people you 

were elected to represent.  And allow for School Boards to do the same. 


